THE NEW MEXICO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION THE FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION TO ATTEMPT OF TRANSPORTATION TO ATTEMPT OF TRANSPORTA







ST. FRANCIS DRIVE CORRIDOR STUDY (CN D5SF3) RABBIT ROAD (SOUTH OF I-25) TO NM 599

The study team will present the results of the Phase B Report, including proposed alternatives for the Corridor. You are encouraged to attend this meeting to provide comments, concerns, and suggestions. The meeting will also provide an opportunity for the public to comment on bicycle, pedestrian, equestrian, natural resources, and cultural resources issues. Additional information on the project is available on the Santa Fe MPO website (http://santafempo.org/santa-fe-corridor-studies/st-francis-corridor-study/).

If you require Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related accommodations, please contact Denise Weston with Parametrix by calling (505) 821-4700 or emailing dweston@parametrix.com.

TUESDAY, MARCH 9, 2010

Open House - 6:00 p.m. Presentation - 6:30 p.m.

SANTA FE PUBLIC SCHOOLS MAIN OFFICE

Board Room 610 Alta Vista St. Santa Fe, NM 87505

